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Mass Online 
Mass can be seen online every day at 
the following sites: 
 

St Joseph’s Warrnambool 
www.tiny.cc/joe3280 

 

St Patrick’s Cathedral Melbourne 
https://melbournecatholic.org.au/Mass 

 

Pope Francis’s Daily Mass 
https://www.vaticannews.va/en/pope-

francis/mass-casa-santa-marta. 
pagelist.html 
 

Mass for You at Home is broadcast 
on Channel 8 at 6 a.m. on Sundays 
and on Foxtel 173 at various times 
every day. 
 

Applications Close Soon 
The Ballarat Diocese is seeking a 
Pastoral Development Coordinator 
who will develop and facilitate 
diocesan initiatives, programs and 
activities to strengthen and support 
diocesan and parish life. Position 
information is available from the 
diocesan website, www.ballarat. 
catholic.org.au 

 

What About Sunday Mass? 
We are no better informed than 
anyone else about the return of 
Sunday Mass to Warrnambool, but we 
keep hoping and praying. 

 

Thank You for Giving 
Planned Giving May:             $1,959.00 

Pledged:                                $4,160.00 

 

A Message from Mercy Place 
We are advised that when we are once 
again able to celebrate Thursday 
morning Masses at Mercy Place both 
the celebrant and visiting members of 
the congregation must have provided 
evidence that they have been 
vaccinated against influenza this year. 

 

Did You Know? 
Father Michael has been writing 
weekly homilies even though no one is 
in the church to hear them. They are 
still being published on the parish 
website: Warrnambool West and 
Dennington at www.ballarat.catholic. 
org.au 

 

Plenary Council Papers Ready 
Six Discernment and Writing Groups, 
one each for the six national themes 
for discernment that emerged from the 
Council’s Listening and Dialogue 
phase, were asked to write papers to 
bring some major themes and issues 
into focus. The papers were released 
on Pentecost Sunday and are available 
to read at the Plenary Council website. 
https://plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au/
continuing-the-journey-of-discernment/ 

    You are worth more           
    than hundreds of       
         sparrows.           Matthew 10,31 


